
  

                              14th February 2017 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Y2P Class assembly 
Please join our Y2P children as they lead us, for the final time this half term, in our collective 
worship.  The assembly begins at 9:15 and all are welcome. 
 

PTA Disco! 
Our American themed DISCO takes place this Friday 17th, from 6:30-8:30pm at the Parish 
Centre. We have got dinner sorted, as there will be hot dogs (chicken and vegetarian as 
well) on sale. Come dressed in red, white and blue and let’s enjoy the beginning of the half 
term break together! 

 
Lost Property 
The lost property ‘bin’ is full once again.  Please check for any lost items this week as we shall be 
discarding items (going to charity shop) to make room to begin again after half term! Names on 
clothing would really prevent much of this.  Thank you! 
 
 

 
World Book Day 
We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 2nd 
March. We would like the children to dress up as a book 
character and bring their favourite character to life! No 
Disney characters please! We would also like the 
children to bring in the book in which their character 
appears in order to carry out some activities throughout 

the day. If your child does not have this book at home, they could visit the local library over half 
term and borrow it or check to see if we have it in the school library. 
 
This week, we will be issuing £1 World Book Day book tokens to the children which can be 
exchanged for one of 10 free books at participating bookshops. 
 
On World Book day, we will be carrying out a book swap. We have found this very successful in 
previous years and a great way of recycling old books which are still in good condition. Please 
donate your books for the book swap week beginning 27th February via your child’s class teacher. 
 

Thought for this week  

                                                                               

A. Schweitzer 

 
School Dinners – We are still waiting for a small handful of families to clear their outstanding 
debts.   Many thanks to those who have now fully paid up.  Thank you. 
 

 

Archdiocese of Birmingham 

ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Vivian Road, Harborne, Birmingham, B17 0DN 

Telephone: 0121– 464 2141  Fax: 0121–464 8312    

Email: enquiry@stmaryrc.bham.sch.uk 

www.stmaryrc.bham.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Miss H.M. Cusack  M.Ed. 
 

mailto:enquiry@stmaryrc.bham.sch.uk


  

e-safety tip    Never go onto webcam with people you don’t know in real life. 
Be careful about what you share or say. 
 

 
Half Term  
We finish on Friday for our half term break.  May I, on behalf of all the staff, wish you a safe and 
relaxed week.  We return to school on Monday 27th February at 8:45am. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
H. M. Cusack 
Headteacher 
 
 


